
Meet the Trainers 

(alphabetically sorted) 

 

Dewi Melani, S.Si, MP 

Mrs. Dewi Melani has four years of experience providing 
training on integrated pest and disease management, 
sustainable agriculture and farming entomology. She 
holds a BA in Biology and a Master’s Degree in Crop 
Sciences/Plant Protection. She is now teaching at the 
Indonesian Centre for Agricultural Training of Ketindan, 
Ministry of Agriculture Republic of Indonesia. She is 
trained to cultivate soybeans and train of trainers. She 
published scientific journals and books on bio-pesticides, 
farm entomology, pest and disease management and 
agricultural ecology. 

 

Dr. Juniawan, S.P., M.Si. 

Dr. Juniawan has been a staff of the Ministry of 
Agriculture Republic of Indonesia for more than 30 
years. He holds a bachelor’s degree in agriculture, a 
master’s degree in dryland agricultural systems and a 
PhD in plant pest and disease. He is now teaching at the 
Indonesian Centre for Agricultural Training of Ketindan. 
He has published scientific papers on clove leaf oils 
inhibition testing, biological fertilizer testing and fruit fly 
dynamics in horticultural areas.    

 

Lutfi Tri Andriani, SP., MP. 

Mrs. Lutfi Tri Andriani has 11 years of experience 
providing training on sustainable agriculture, plant 
disease, plant pathology, integrated pest and disease 
management and agroecosystem. She holds a Master’s 
Degree in Plant Sciences. She is now teaching at the 
Indonesian Centre for Agricultural Training of Ketindan, 
Ministry of Agriculture Republic of Indonesia. She 
published scientific journals and books on ecological 
control of plant pest organisms and usage of plant 
growth promoting bacteria. 



 

Dr. Md. Mokter Hossain 

Dr. Mokter Hossain has 20 years of experience lecturing 
academics on high quality soil planting, stress 
physiology of vegetable crops, post-harvest storage 
technology in fruit and vegetable crops and collection, 
preservation and evaluation of minor fruit and 
vegetables. He holds an M.A. in horticulture and a Ph.D. 
in agriculture. He also took a post-doctorate from 
Chinese University of Hong Kong. He now teaches at the 
Faculty of Agriculture, Bangladesh Agricultural 
University. He is also affiliated with several leading 
organisations including International Society of Minor 
Fruit, Medicinal Plants and Aromatic Plants and the 
Japanese Society for Horticultural Science. He has 
published more than 65 scientific journals on banana 
production, plant growth, and other fruit science and 
technology topics. 

 


